Pilon, Janet

Subject: Speak to organizers in public re: funding housing

From: Laura Katz

Sent: November 30, 2020 9:37 AM

To: Ward 1 Office <ward1@hamilton.ca>; Office of the Mayor <mayor@hamilton.ca>

Subject: Re: Speak to organizers in public re: funding housing

PLEASE stop throwing the tents in the garbage. This is absolutely horrible and traumatizing. People are going to die this

winter.

There's no reason these tents should be thrown out.

On Nov 28, 2020, at 11:53 PM, Laura Katz wrote:

I'm writing to ask that you speak to the organizers at city hall and work with them to meet their demands. I fully support their asks and find them quite reasonable. Like them, I am so fearful that people will die on the streets in the coming months.

Please accept a public meeting with these compassionate and kind people. I am so impressed by their strength and love and empathy. This is a public health crisis that absolutely needs your attention now.

Thank you.

Laura Katz